
 

 

Clerks 
From: 
To: 
Subject: Proposed quarry 
Date: October 4, 2023 9:53:24 PM 

Good Evening, 
I am writing this email as a concerned resident in the Fernwood subdivision.  I am absolutely 
appalled that a proposed quarry is set to operate so close to our subdivision. This is absolutely 
devastating and harmful to everyone residing in this area. I feel as though we were never told 
about this quarry. It was all done behind our backs. Please, please, do not pass this. There is 
nothing good to become of this and it is way too close to residents and children who are in fact 
in close proximity to the proposed quarry. I would really appreciate if this matter was 
researched more carefully.  The harmful affects far outway anything that would even remotely 
be close to thinking this is a good idea. This should in no way be passed. 
Thanks you for your time, 
Helen Petrullo 

Sent from my Galaxy 
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